
From: Pamella Bailey   
Sent: 2022/05/10 7:29 AM 
To: Sidhu, Tejinder <Tejinder.Sidhu@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application re Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd File #OZS-2022-0002 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

To:  Tejinder Sidhu, Development Planner 

 

From:  Pamella Bailey,  Vineyard Drive, Brampton Ontario 

 

RE:  Application Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd, File #OZS-2022-0002 

 

 

Good morning, 

 

I am writing in regards to the Application from Gagnon Walker Domes Ltd to build a seniors' 

residence on 8671 Heritage Road.  From my understanding the only vehicular entrance point will 

be from Hammerslea Court.  I am concerned about the amount of traffic coming into the area 

using this access point since the surrounding streets are heavily populated with families with 

young children.  This will also add more cars trying to park on the already populated side streets. 

 

I am wondering if the vehicular access point to the senior's residence can be from Heritage Road 

and vehicles can drive around to the main entrance.  The access point from Hammerslea Court 

could then be a walking entrance so residents from the building can still connect to the 

neighbourhood.   

 

Thank you for your consideration.  Please confirm receipt of this email. 

 

Thanks, 

Pamella Bailey 
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